
 

 

29th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Top 3 Attendance scores this week  

1st  Luther-King 96.6 %                  2nd Hawking 89.3 %               3rd  Ennis Hill 88.33 % 

Well done to Luther King (again!) for your fantastic attendance!  

PE kits 

Please can all parents make sure that children bring their PE kit into school on their PE days.  

Smart Move 

We will be supporting the charity Smart Move again this year with a harvest food collection. Smart Move are a 

fantastic charity who provide housing support and education for vulnerable adults. We are asking for food 

donations of canned/ dried goods and toiletries. Please can donations be brought in from the 4th October. 

Smart Move will be collecting them on the 6th October. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you for all your support with the Macmillan Coffee morning. The last day of the book fair will be Monday 

2nd October – we still have some cakes remaining which will also be available for sale.  

Reading Books  

We are delighted to share with you that we have purchased a new reading scheme. The books are current, 
engaging and exciting. We hope you will enjoy sharing these with your children, we encourage that children 
read daily with their parents and we offer a home reader of the week award  

Upcoming workshops 

On Thursday 5th October at 2:45 we will be hosting a SEND information workshop for all parents. We will be 
discussing how we support our SEND learners, top tips for supporting children with SEND and what support is 
available in Calderdale. The workshop will finish at 3:15 to allow parents time to collect the children at the end 
of the day. Also on Thursday 12th October at 9am, the MHST team (Mentally Healthy Schools Team) will be 
running a workshop for parents on supporting children with anxiety. It will be an informative, informal 
workshop offering many useful strategies to help children manage and reduce anxieties. We hope to see many 
of you there. 

TT Rockstars 

We are keen for children to practice their times tables and to encourage this each week we will be picking two 
TT superstars from each class to be rewarded for their hard times table work with hot chocolate and a biscuit. 
Please help to support your child and if you have any issues logging on please ask your child’s class teacher.  

Warm wishes  

Miss Horsfall, Mrs Akroyd, Miss Vincent (SLT) 

 

 


